
VALLEYWISE HEALTH SOLE SOURCE PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

90-25-046-SSP 
REVENUE CYCLE VENDOR MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE 

 
Closing Date:  September 13, 2024/12:00 PM AZT 

 
Maricopa County Special Health Care District dba Valleywise Health recommends the award of a sole source 
contract to Healthfuse with the intent to provide Revenue Cycle Vendor Management Software. 
Valleywise Health is not aware of any other vendor that possesses the performance capabilities of the 
Revenue Cycle Vendor Management Software required by Valleywise Health for these services.   
 
Valleywise Health will proceed with this award unless another vendor can demonstrate that they are capable of 
meeting all of the requirements set forth herein. Written questions or intent to respond concerning this Sole 
Source Procurement should be addressed to Katherine Tymczyna no later than September 13, 2024/2:00 PM 
AZT.  Questions or intent to respond may be submitted to Katherine Tymczyna via e-mail at 
katherine.tymczyna@valleywisehealth.org. 
 


